Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 31, 2013, 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Sunshine Travel RV Resort, 9455 108th Avenue, Vero Beach, Florida 32967
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 413049-2-52-01.

Open House for I-95 Widening, from just north of State Road 60 to the Indian River/Brevard County Line.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Steve Carlson at (772)226-7154. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Either Dale Walker, the FDOT Project Manager at (772)489-7079 or email at Dale.Walker@dot.state.fl.us and/or Steve Carlson, Public Information Officer at (772)226-7154 or e-mail at I95projectinfo@gbfinc.net.
Additional information on the project is available at www.d4fdot.com.
